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Board of Veterinary Medical Examiners Continuing Education Update

At its February 25, 2021, meeting, the Board of Veterinary Medical Examiners approved the allowance
for licensees to obtain all continuing education hours required for renewal online via the Registry of
Approved Continuing Education of the American Association of Veterinary State Boards (RACE)
approved courses. This change is for the 2021/2023 renewal cycle only. Courses must continue to meet
the requirements as outlined in S.C. Regulations 120-6, with the amended allowance of the online
satisfaction.

RACE approved courses can be found at https://www.aavsb.org/CE-Services/RACE/find-a-race-program.



https://www.aavsb.org/CE-Services/RACE/find-a-race-program

